
 

 

 

 

3 April 2019 

Dear David, 

I would like to thank you on behalf of the Committee for taking the time to host us last 

Thursday.  

As you know, the future of food policy in Wales is a key area for the Committee. We found 

our discussions with you to be informative and interesting. We were particularly taken 

with the excellent produce you offer in a setting that can only be described as idyllic. 

We were impressed by the ethos of your company, which you described with such 

infectious enthusiasm. The emphasis you place on provenance and locally sourced food is 

obviously appreciated by your many customers. We were also impressed by your 

emphasis on developing and investing in your people. 

We were excited to learn of your ambitions to expand the business further and to open 

more restaurants. On behalf of the Committee, I would like to wish you and your team 

well with this exciting venture. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mike Hedges AM 

Chair of Climate Change, Environment and Rural Affairs Committee 

 

David Evans 

Director 

Dylan’s Restaurant 


